
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF SOUTH DAKOTA 

 

IN THE MATTER OF THE REQUEST BY 

LLOYD COMPANIES FOR A VARIANCE 

FROM THE INDIVIDUAL METERING 

REQUIREMENT IN ARSD 20:10:26:03 FOR 

THE GROVE AT ELLIS CROSSING IN 

SIOUX FALLS 

) 

) 

) 

) 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

EL23-009 

 

I hereby certify that true and correct copies of PUC Staff’s letter regarding variance to the 

individual metering requirement in ARSD 20:10:26:03 was served electronically on the Parties 

listed below, on the 27th day of March 2023, addressed to: 

 
 Mr. Arick Sears  

Senior Regulatory Attorney  

MidAmerican Energy Company  

666 Grand Ave, Ste. 500  

Des Moines, IA 50309 

Arick.Sears@midamerican.com 

 

 

 

 
 Mr. Steve Kolbeck  

Principal Manager  

Xcel Energy  

500 W. Russell Street  

Sioux Falls, SD 57101 

Steven.T.Kolbeck@XcelEnergy.com 

 

 

 

    

Amanda M. Reiss 

Staff Attorney  

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501 

Phone (605)773-3201 

Amanda.reiss@state.sd.us  

~ f)J. ~ 


